COMMUNICATION COUNCIL – October 20, 2021 CW (PM)- Report No. 44, Item 5

 From:
 BRUNO COLUCCI

 To:
 Clerks@vauqhan.ca

 Cc:
 BRUNO COLUCCI

 Subject:
 [External] File Z.21.028

 Date:
 October-05-21 7:31:01 PM

Good evening,

With regards to this particular Application, I attended a number of Meetings at Vaughan Council prior to 2014, It was agreed then that the application was set at a height of 3 Storeys, which was in line to the Vaughan Plans.

The owner stated that he had no plans to shift from that design.

Everything seemed to have been agreed to. Why has there a change to the agreed plan. 3 story's didn't change by +/- 1 storey, but a major change to 12 storeys, a 400% increase. Why can this be changed since this was previously agreed upon plans.

It was originally set to be a 3 storey building, with medical offices as well as other offices.

If this is going to become 12 storey residential, this would increase the population in the immediate area, single family homes to the North and the South of the subject lands, not to mention the increase to the traffic that this increase in population would bring.

Bruno Colucci, Resident on Lawrie Rd. Cell